
Week of March 22
ITERO
 The International Training for Elders and Responsible Ones is Friday to Lord’s Day in Anaheim. 
 We hope that through such perfecting times, the Lord will make us all able ministers of the New 
Testament, effective building material for the universal building up of the Body of Christ, and good 
stewards and serving ones in our respective local churches.

Los Angeles Young People
 Beginning this year, the young people in Los Angeles have been encouraged to pursue and know the 
Lord through daily contact with Him in the Word. Currently, Halls 1 and 4 are getting into the Basic 
Elements of the Christian Life ministry booklets and Halls 2, 3, and 5 are getting into the New Testament.
Please pray:
1 all would develop a taste for daily spending time with the Lord for their normal growth in life;
2 each young person would have a companion to pursue with.

Three Prayers from the Southern California Blending
 During the conference, we were encouraged to pray regularly about three topics. The first is from 
Ephesians 1:17-18a, “That the God of our Lord Jesus Christ, the Father of glory, may give to you a spirit 
of wisdom and revelation in the full knowledge of Him, the eyes of your heart having been enlightened.” 
 Lord, give each one of us a spirit of wisdom (the ability to know spiritual things) and revelation (the 
unveiling of these things). Lord, also enlighten the eyes of our heart (to illuminate these things and to give 
us proper seeing). 

European Spring University Conference
 This conference is March 27-30 in Wales. The subject is The Lord’s Second Coming and Hastening 
His Return.

South Africa
 The national blending conference was March 13 to 15. The atmosphere was very good. Over 400 
attended, most typical South Africans, the largest number ever at this conference. The number included 12 
from Zambia, 18 from Zimbabwe, and a few from other nations. There were lots of young people at the 
conference. 110 people, mostly students, came to the college meeting; there were five baptisms.
 Lord, move on more in South Africa!

Vietnam
 Please pray for the truth training in Hanoi March 27-29 that the Lord would attract the seeking ones 
in the denominations to come and hear the truth that they would be gained.

Announcements
1. Morning revival: week 6 of The Vision and Experience of Christ in His Resurrection and Ascension.

Next week we will begin Crystallization-Study of Exodus. 
2. The joint meeting of the whole church in Los Angeles will be Lord’s Day, May 3 at Los Angeles 

Trade Tech College (same location we used in May and October of last year).
3. The Memorial Day conference will be Friday night, May 22 through Monday morning, May 25 in 

St. Louis. Conference information is at www.churchinlosangeles.org/prayer/.
4. The 2015 National College Training will be July 12 to 18. Please visit www.collegetraining.org for 

information and instructions on how to register.
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